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Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to inform you that Wednesday, 2nd February is our Feast Day.   

The celebration of our Feast Day is a very important day in our college calendar and on this day in 

particular, although this happens throughout the college year, we remember St Julie, our foundress 

and Francoise, our co-foundress and the work that they did during their lifetimes to establish so many 

foundations for education for young people here and abroad. 

We also remember the work of the Sisters of Notre Dame in this British Province and the support that 

they give to us here at Notre Dame Catholic College.   

On Wednesday students, currently attending school, will spend the morning celebrating this important 

day in our school calendar and they will be dismissed from school at 12 noon.  I would ask you to 

make appropriate arrangements for your son/daughter to be received home safely on this special day. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you, our parents, a very happy Feast Day and ask for your continued 

support for us here at Notre Dame. 

With all good wishes 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Brennan 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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